
From: Curt Brey
To: Mackenzie Reed
Subject: RE: External: Re: Weed cutting photos
Date: Tuesday, September 24, 2024 11:29:54 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Thank you

Yahoo Mail: Search, Organize, Conquer

On Tue, Sep 24, 2024 at 9:43 AM, Mackenzie Reed
<mreed@manitowocwi.gov> wrote:

Thanks for letting me know. I will add this to the October 2nd Board of Public Works
meeting. The meeting is at 4pm in Council Chambers at City Hall.

 

You are invited and encouraged to attend in order to explain your appeal/answer any
questions the Board may have.

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.

 

Thank you!

 

 

 

 

Mackenzie Reed, WCMC
(she/her)

City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer, City of
Manitowoc

Email: mreed@manitowocwi.gov

Phone: 920-686-6951 | Fax: 920-686-
6959

City Hall | 900 Quay St.| Manitowoc, WI
54220

www.manitowoc.org 
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The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above.
If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the
address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.

 

 

 

From: Curt Brey <breyproperty@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Friday, September 20, 2024 9:15 PM
To: Mackenzie Reed <mreed@manitowocwi.gov>
Subject: External: Re: Weed cutting photos

 

yes, I would like to appeal.

 

curt

 

On Thursday, September 19, 2024 at 04:33:27 PM CDT, Mackenzie Reed
<mreed@manitowocwi.gov> wrote:

 

 

Hi Curt,

 

Here are those photos.

 

Please let me know if you’d like to appeal the assessment with the Board of Public Works.

 

Thanks!

 

Mackenzie Reed, WCMC
(she/her)

City Clerk/Deputy Treasurer, City of
Manitowoc

mailto:mreed@manitowocwi.gov


 

 

Email: mreed@manitowocwi.gov

Phone: 920-686-6951 | Fax: 920-686-
6959

City Hall | 900 Quay St.| Manitowoc, WI
54220

www.manitowoc.org 

 

 

The information contained in this message is confidential. It is intended only for the use of the individual or entity identified above.
If the receiver of this message is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that reading, distribution, use, or copying of this
message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please immediately notify the sender by replying to the
address noted above and delete the message. Thank you.

 

Be Alert !

This is External or System generated Email. Please verify before opening any links or
attachments.
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